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      Email: adminstokegabriel@thelink.academy

Dear Parents/carers,

At Stoke Gabriel Primary School and Stoke Gabriel Pre-School we are always assessing our practice and looking at how we can improve. We have reviewed the learning journals that we have previously produced for each child within our setting which were made up of the information, observations and photos that the team gather for each child. 

All of this information helps us to assess the children’s learning and development and plan appropriately for each child. Traditionally these individual records have been collected in scrapbooks that children can take with them. We started to explore how technology can support this process and have adopted a system called Tapestry, an online learning journal.

This system is hosted in the UK on secure servers. These servers conform to very high environmental standards and are proactively managed 24 hours a day. As parents you are only able to view their own child’s journal and can choose to receive an email telling you when a new observation or piece of work has been uploaded. This will enable you to follow your child’s progress closely and you can reflect upon achievements with your child. Staff will reference your child’s learning to the EYFS profile so you will know which area of learning your child is achieving in and the age-band they were working in for that activity. All of this information is stored on a highly secure server which is monitored closely. 

These journals can include observations, photographs, EYFS assessments, characteristics of learning and videos. They can be enhanced by comments from other staff and parents giving us a clearer and whole picture of your child. Tapestry allows you to add observations and photographs of your own as well as share your comments. We love to hear about learning and WOW moments from home and share these with your child in school. 

E-safety is extremely important to us and therefore we ask you to provide us with the following information and to sign the agreement to show that you have read, understood and agree with our guidelines.  Please complete the consent form attached to say you agree for us to set up a Tapestry account for your child.

If you have any questions, please feel free to come and talk to me.

Many thanks, 

Early Years Leader
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Agreed guidelines for accessing and using Tapestry ‘Online Learning Journeys’

As a parent …

•
I will not publish any of my child’s observations or photographs on any social media site.

•
I will keep the login details within my trusted family.

•
I accept that my child’s photograph may appear on their friends learning journal account and I may   

            see pictures of my child’s friends on my child’s personal account.

•
I agree to the above guidelines and have read accompanying information sheets. 

•
I will speak to a member of staff if I experience any difficulties accessing my child’s
            learning journey.

I agree to the guidelines

Print name/s of parent/guardian: _______________________   ______________________

Name of child: __________________________

Signature/s: _________________________    _____________________

 Date: ___________________

Email address: ___________________________________________________________                               

By signing and returning this form and providing us with an email address you agree to Stoke Gabriel 

Pre-School creating a Tapestry online learning journey for your child. You will be provided with your own personal login in due course. This will allow you to view and contribute to your child’s online learning journey.
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